Kindergarten Newsletter
May 21-25
Class Work
*We will be reviewing this week in all subject areas!  
*Religion–The Story of Lydia-Acts 16 




This Weeks Happenings 
Monday- Class Field Trip  (Wear green class shirts) 
Tuesday- 
Wednesday- Visiting the Brownstown Park; Donut Party (Our school met the goal for our Pennies for Patients Fundraiser. Thank you to everyone who donated!:))  
Thursday- We will be cleaning our classroom and taking home all items. 
Friday- Last Day of School; Chapel @ 8:30;Awards Program @ 1:00; Report Cards will be posted on Sycamore    
Snacks and Drinks 
Thank you to everyone for bringing snacks and drinks this year! 
News
On Monday is our class field trip to the Indianapolis Zoo.  Please have your child wear their green class shirts and comfortable shoes for walking. You may also send sunscreen with your child or I will have some they can use. Students and chaperones will also need to bring a lunch and drink for their lunch. We will leave school around 8:20 and return to school around 2:45. All chaperones please meet in the classroom by 8:15 so we can go over directions and arrange car pooling for those not wanting to ride the bus. If you have any questions please let me know. Thank you!
Thank you to everyone who was able to help for track and field!  

I will not be at school on Tuesday, May 22. I will be taking my mom to Indianapolis for an appointment. We received results from her biopsy and she had a leukemia relapse. She will begin radiation soon. Thank you very much to all of you for your continued prayers, support, and patience. 

We will be walking to the Brownstown Park on Wednesday. We will plan to go around 1:45 that day and return at 2:45/3:00. If it is raining we will not go. 
Kindergarten graduation will be apart of the awards program on Friday at 1:00 in the gym. Kindergarten graduation is usually towards the end of the program. After the school awards ,I will have a short program in the room where students will receive my awards and gifts. After the short program in the room then students can go home with parents, grandparents, etc. 
Below is a list of concepts that your child can work on over the summer to help retain information for 1st Grade. If you have any questions please let me know. I have also posted on the website and fast direct a summer review list. I will also put the list in your child’s report card. 
· Review Star Words (spelling and reciting) 
· Reading beginning reader and 1st grade level books

· Math- reading and writing numbers, adding and subtracting, identifying and counting coins, telling time to the hour

· Writing Sentences (students can use the extra pages in their journals) 
· Tying shoes 
I want to thank you for your patience, support, and loving kindness this year. Your child and you have been a blessing to me and this school. I wish you all a safe and blessed summer and God’s blessings in the future. 

With Love, Mrs. Klosterman 









